
HONORS SYMPOSIUM 

FLIGHT INFORMATION 
 
Students making arrangements to fly to Honors Symposium should plan to arrive at the 
Little Rock airport between 10:00am and 1:30pm the beginning Friday of their 
session. A faculty member will pick up all of the students arriving on that day. Students 
arriving in the morning will be provided lunch, and then they will wait for the early 
afternoon arrivals. The students will be driven to the campus in time for the afternoon 
registration. 
 
A faculty member will be waiting for the student at the Transportation Security 
Administration exit. The Little Rock airport is small.  Everyone must go down on the 
escalator to reach the luggage area. It will not be difficult for the arriving students to 
connect with the faculty member. He or she will have pictures of the students for easy 
identification.  
 
Return flights should be scheduled out of Little Rock airport for the morning of the 
closing Friday. Flights must depart after 9:00am. The van will leave campus in time to 
deliver the student with the earliest departure time. 
 

**Because of the time and distance involved, we cannot provide 
transportation from the Memphis airport.** 

 
 
 

All flight itineraries must be sent to our office PRIOR to the session. 
 

Phone: 501-279-5272 
Fax: 501-279-4016 
Email: symposium@harding.edu 
Mailing: Harding University - Box 10782 - Searcy AR 72149 
Office Hours: Monday thru Friday 8am - 5pm (closed during the 12pm lunch hour)       
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